
Main Street Child Development Center meets the need among Fairfax Countyõs low-income families 

for an affordable, high-quality early childhood program that prepares children for kindergarten.  

Main Street Child Development Center is a 501(c)(3)-registered nonprofit organization. Because we oper-
ate on a limited budget, we rely heavily on generous support from individuals, businesses and private 

foundations. All donations to Main Street are tax-exempt. 

Join Our Leadership Circle  

For Just $83 per Month! 

ÇInvitation to our Major Donor Breakfast 
with organizational leadership and guest 
speaker 

 
 

ÇExclusive tour of Main Streetõs facilities 

ÇSubscription to our Monthly Newsletter 

ÇRecognition in annual report and website 

ÇCoffee with our Board Chair and ED 

¶ Make a one-time donation! 

¶ Schedule a recurring donation! 

¶ Donate in honor of a friend or loved one!  

¶ Join United Way & Combined Federal Campaigns! 


